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Please find below the happenings in the BC Districts of MD19 with Lions Quest                      
 
19-I – PZC Lion Michael Stanford, Lions Quest Chair-  
LQ is slowly building in the District! I’m raising funds for a District Grant!  There is a University of Victoria 
Professor who is interested in becoming an Affiliate Trainer! She has LQ training and was a Teacher in 
Australia!  

I will be presenting Lions Quest at a Panel ~ District 19I Spring Conference on April 4, 2020. 
Zone 19I-3 has taken Lions Quest as a special zone project!!  

LQ is alive & progressing on the West Coast Rock!!! 
 Both PZC Michael and 1st VDG Jane Beddows will be attending the Lions Quest Canada National 
Team Gathering in Toronto January 31-February 2, 2020. 

 
19-D – PDG Norma Bent Lions Quest Chair –  

The Executive Director, Joanne McQuiggan, of Lions Quest Canada will be attending our Spring 
Conference March 27 & 28, 2020 in Kamloops, BC, where she will present at a panel on Lions Quest. On 
March 26th she will be facilitating two community workshops assisted by Lion Kim Jensen of the Valley 
View Overlander Lions at a parent conference being held there by the Lions Quest SD#73 Committee. 

Our District has completed our existing grant and has applied for a new Grant of $15,000.00 US 
for 2019-2020.  The application has been received, but no word yet on whether it has been awarded or 
not. 

DG Debbie Bostock and ZC Debbie Allen will be representing 19-D at the Lions Quest Canada 
National Team Gathering in Toronto, January 31-February 2, 2020. 
 

19-H – Lion Nathan Martyn of the Surrey Central Lions will be the Lions Quest Chairperson for 
19-H and he will be attending the Lions Quest Canada National Team Gathering in Toronto. 
 
I will also be attending this National Team Gathering and will represent MD19 BC. 
 
Please reminder that it is important that the Lions Quest programs both Community and School 
Based be promoted in our Lions Districts in B.C. to bring positive youth development and “Make 
a Difference for Kids” in all our communities. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
PDG Norma               
 


